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The first month of school has flown by very fast! Our students are settling into the 

school routine and working hard in their classes.  October will be a busy month 

too, as we celebrate Thanksgiving and Halloween. 

Things to take note of this month…. 

-If you haven’t received or you are still waiting for a textbook, please talk to 

Nadine at the front desk.  It is the student’s responsibility to make sure they have 

what they need to complete their classes. 

-Just a reminder that all grade 10 students need to set up with myPass.  The 

myPass website is an Alberta Education self-service website for high school 

students.  This is a tool to track marks/credits, diploma exams/results, as well as 

order transcripts and apply for post secondary.  Visit myPass.alberta.ab.ca to 

request access.  DO NOT use your @rvschools.ab.ca email. Use a personal email 

address to create this account.   

-Parents and students ensure that you know how to log into PowerSchool.  

PowerSchool is the information hub for your child’s academic progress.  If you 

need help accessing PowerSchool please contact Nadine Alexander for support. 

-SAIT is having an open house for students on Oct.18th.  If there are any students 

interested in registering for this event, please speak with Yvonne Paschalis 

(Guidance Counsellor) as soon as possible. 

-Octoberfest Meal: The students in Foods will be preparing a special lunch on 

October 16th for all students and staff.   



-Pumpkin Carving Event: All students are welcome to participate in pumpkin 

carving on October 30th. All the supplies will be provided at the school.  Please 

bring your creativity! 

-Students are invited to wear their costumes to school on October 31st.   

-Students are responsible for touching base with their teachers to make sure that 

they know their due dates, test writing dates, scheduled SLAMS and scheduled 

labs. 

- We are in conversation with Community Therapy Dogs Society about having a 

service dog come on campus for an afternoon each week. Feel free to examine 

their website at www.ctds.ca to see how these dogs are used to support a variety 

of people. We need to know if any students have allergies to dogs, or any fears or 

concerns about having a dog at school. Please send an email to Rebecca at 

rdalakoudis@rockyview.ab.ca for more information or to let us know of any 

concerns you or your student has about this possibility.  

If this is approved, parents will need to sign a permission form for your student to 

participate in this activity.  
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Fall has arrived ! 
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